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Annie Duflo in the Malawi Business
Times on Stakeholder Engagement

IPA Executive Director Annie Duflo's interview with the Malawi Business Times discusses IPA's work to facilitate
stakeholder engagement on key impact evaluations in the country. IPA has been working with the Malawi
Microfinance Network (MAMN) to scale up a fingerprinting program shown to improve loan repayment rates. The
Malawi team is also planning a series of free trainings for stakeholders on what constitutes good evidence to
inform future decision-making. Read the full interview here (PDF).
April 07, 2014

https://poverty-action.org/sites/default/files/annie_duflo_malawi_business_times.pdf
https://poverty-action.org/project/0383
https://poverty-action.org/sites/default/files/annie_duflo_malawi_business_times.pdf

